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June 9, 2025 
 
Dear Residents, 
 
We write to inform you that the John Stewart Company (JSCO) has provided notice that they will 
be stepping out of their role as management at the Plaza East housing development this 
summer. These changes will not impact your housing program. 
 
We are currently in discussions with a potential property management company to take JSCO’s 
place. The transition is scheduled to occur over the next 45-60 days. A “meet and greet” will be 
scheduled as soon as a new management company is solidified. 
Your tenant association has reached out and invited our team to attend the next tenant 
association meeting. We have agreed and will make ourselves available for questions and 
answers.  
 
Lastly, all resident services, obligations and processes remain the same in the interim period. 
Work orders can continue to be submitted in the same method, rent continues to be charged 
and collected, and staff remains available during regular business hours at the management 
office. The Housing Authority is also continuing its capital work commitment, investing over $10 
million dollars into unit improvement and development work. Thank you to all who have been 
working with our team to improve your property. 
 
As more information becomes available, it will be shared with you. Thank you for your attention 
to this correspondence and sharing in our commitment to an improved Plaza East. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Tonia Lediju  
Chief Executive Officer 
Housing Authority of the City and County of San Francisco  
 

 

 

 

 


